
Group Visit: 
 
A group of 20 students of class IX along with their five teachers from Serampore High School in Hooghly 
district visited the Sangrahalaya on December 19, 2019. After visiting the galleries a documentary film 
show on Indian Freedom Movement was shown to them. The Director-Secretary of the Sangrahalaya also 
conducted an Audi-visual Spot Quiz on life and activities of Mahatma Gandhi for the students and the 
winners of the quiz programme were awarded the mementoes by the Sangrahalaya.  
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

  


